

Nov. 3, 2021

The Board met for a provisional Ballot meeting at 8:00 A.M. in the Electoral Board Conference room 190 Beech Street Suite 204. Present were Walter Rose Chairman, Patricia Kilgore Vice Chairman and Joe Quillen Secretary.

There were six (6) Provisional Ballots for the Board to consider, 2 ballots were accepted and 4 were rejected. The Provisional Ballot meeting was closed at 9:30

Nov.3 2021

At 9:30 A.M. the Board opened the Canvas the Ballot meeting. Present were Walter Rose Chairman, Patricia Kilgore Vice Chairman and Joe Quillen Secretary. The meeting was adjourned until 12:00 P.M. November 5, 2021.

Nov. 5 2021

The Board met at 12:00 P.M. to verify the write-in votes from Election Day and to review Ballots that were received post-election. There were ten (10) Ballots received post- election. Nine (9) Ballots were counted and one (1) was rejected due to it being postmarked Nov. 3. All meetings were adjourned at 2:30 P.M.

Walter Rose, Chairman	Joe Quillen, Secretary